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Welcome to your first enews for 2021. Share this update with your colleagues, and if 
they’re not members, talk to them about joining the IEU.

Mark Northam
Secretary, Independent Education Union of Australia NSW/ACT Branch

State of play

It’s been a year since the COVID-19 pandemic
was declared, and it’s a truism to say the world
has changed.

Take a look

Industrial relations bill

The Morrison government is attempting to use
the economic fall-out from the pandemic to
push through changes to Australia’s industrial
laws. 

Take a look

JobKeeper

There is no doubt that JobKeeper has been a
life-saver for many post-secondary colleges,
and for members working in those colleges.

Read more

IEU membership

IEU membership in the post-secondary college
sector has remained remarkably buoyant over
the last 12 months.

Read more
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